February 25, 1971

Mr. Vay Najarian
Shop-Rite of New Milford
814 River Road

Milford, N.J., 07646

Dear Mx. Najarian:

We received your check in the amount of
$3,500.00 through the Diocese of the
Armenian Church.

This payment completes your pledge of
$10,000 as a Xhatchakar Godfather and I
wish to take this opportunity to thank you
whole heartedly for your all time generous
support of the Project.

I wish you success and good health.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookijian
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